Jared Taxlor

From: Karen Watts

Sent: Thursday, 7 September 2023 10:55 am

To: Lauren Long

Cc: Julie Gordon

Subject: RE: Taupo Reserves and Roading Committee - minutes from 22 August 2023

Morena Lauren
Thanks for your email.
These minutes belong to the Taupd Reserves and Roading Committee and | support them by minuting the meeting.

Any corrections to the minutes may be made by the Committee at their next meeting on 10 October 2023. I'll pass
your comments below to the Committee for members to review.

Nga mihi
Karen

From: Lauren Long I

Sent: Monday, 4 September 2023 2:21 pm

To: Karen Watts <kwatts@taupo.govt.nz>

Cc: Julie Gordon <jgordon@taupo.govt.nz>

Subject: Re: Taupo Reserves and Roading Committee - minutes from 22 August 2023

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Karen,

Thanks for your email. | have left a message on you phone to discuss these minutes. From my understanding
meeting minutes are notes taken to record discussions. These minutes mention things that were not discussed with
us during the meeting. For example advantages and disadvantages of the tree removal. If you could call me discuss
this that would be great.

Best regards
Lauren

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Karen Watts <kwatts@taupo.govt.nz>

Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 9:34:41 AM

To

Cc: Julie Gordon <jgordon@taupo.govt.nz>

Subject: Taupo Reserves and Roading Committee - minutes from 22 August 2023

Kia ora Lauren and Tom

Further to the email request below, please note that the unconfirmed minutes for this meeting have been published to
the Council website: https://www.taupodc.govt.nz/council/meetings/meeting-agendas-and-minutes




Karen

Karen Watts Senior Committee Advisor, Legal, Risk and Governance
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From: Lauren LoncJE

Sent: Tuesday, 22 August 2023 6:13 PM
To: Julie Gordon <jgordon@taupo.govt.nz>
Subject: Trees of concern 8 Wall Street

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Julie,

| hope you are well. Please could you provide me with the minutes from our council meeting today
regarding the trees? If you can't are you able to let me know who | can contact that will provide me with a
copy of these? Could you also make a note that Tom or myself would request to be present when Adrian
Lamont carries out the second assessment of our trees? He won't be able to gain access to them unless

it's through our property. | am available on_and Tom is available orjjj

Kind regards
Lauren and Tom Long

WARNING

This message may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named above.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the Taupo District Council immediately. Phone +64 7 376 0899\.".
This email (with or without any attachment) is not an official statement or formal document of the Taupo District Council
unless otherwise stated and cannot necessarily be used in any legal, formal or official circumstance.



